
Barrs Court Primary School 

   

   

      31st March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you that Mr Walker will be taking paternity leave to spend time with 

his family following the arrival of his baby. His leave will begin at the start of next term, and 

he is expected to return to school on Tuesday 6th May. 

During his absence, appropriate cover will be in place to ensure continuity in both the 

learning and wellbeing of the Year 5 pupils. 

For parents of children in Year 6, we are aware that this period falls just before the SATs, for 

which the children have been working extremely hard. To ensure they continue to receive 

the academic and emotional support they need in the lead-up to their assessments, Mr 

Webster and Mrs Williams will be teaching Year 6 while Mr Walker is away. 

If you have any specific queries regarding Year 5 or Year 6, please feel free to speak to me at 

the gate or email the school office. 

We are sure you will join us in sending Mr Walker and his family our warmest wishes at this 

special time. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Regards  

 

Daniel Webster 

Headteacher  
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